School District No. 60

PEACE RIVER NORTH

10114 - 105 Avenue, Fort St. John, British Columbia V1J 4S4 Phone: (250) 262-6000 Fax: (250) 785-2269

Career Programs Department

John Haller President Skills Canada BC

Dear John Haller,

I am writing to let you know how much School District No 60 values the Inspire Program and the Skills Canada organization. Skills Canada has become an important part of School District No 60's career development programs.

All of the Grade 6 classes in School District No 60 will be receiving an Inspire presentation this school year. The presentation provides important linkages to the Applied Design, Skills and Technology, Work Experience, Apprenticeship and Dual Credit courses that help students make important career connections. It is truly important to provide career information in a variety of ways to reach our students at an early age in order to break career stereotypes.

Skills Canada competitions have become an exciting part of what we do in schools across the district. We are holding district wide challenges for Spaghetti Bridge and Cardboard Boat Building. In February, we expect to be sending over 200 students to the regional Skills Canada competition in Dawson Creek.

In School District No 60, our career programs are dedicated to enhancing career opportunities for all students by providing both knowledge and opportunities to students so they can successfully transition from high school to work and/or post secondary pursuits. On behalf of School District No 60, I would like to thanks Skills Canada for helping us achieve these goals.

Sincerely,

Brian Campbell

District Principal of Career Programs